
School has been a hive of activity this week with the addition of British science week into 
what was already a jam-packed week of learning. Years 1 and 2 had a fantastic residential in 

Delamere and all proved how grown up they are becoming. It's the turn of Years 4 and 6 next 
week to head out to Boreatton Park in Shropshire, so keep an eye out on X for lots of exciting 
pictures of their adventures.
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This term, our year 5’s have enjoyed 
learning about the fascinating story 
of Jemmy Button, a young boy taken 
from his native home in Tierra Del 
Fuego, to London, in a bid to teach 
him about living in upper class 
England. The children have written 
a balanced argument and enjoyed 
discussing the pro’s and con’s to this 
interesting experiment. In Maths, 
they are perfecting their skills 
multiplying fractions - it’s definitely 
been a challenging, yet rewarding 
unit. Our Geography has focused 
on coasts and the unique formations that can be found 
around the British coastline, from arches to stacks! We 
have been enjoying our science unit on light, particularly 
how it affects our eyes. The optical illusions have been 
fascinating! We have thoroughly enjoyed our art unit 
which has focused on the artwork of Roy Lichtenstein…
stay tuned for our final pieces. With the sunshine making 
more of an appearance, we are looking forward to what 
more this term holds with music from film and dance skills 

coming 
our way. 
As always, 
keep your 
eyes peeled 
for our 
updates 
on our Oak 
and Willow 
pages.

Foxhowl Residential 
Year 1 and Year 2 have had a wonderful residential at Foxhowl in 
Delamere. All the children were amazing 
and wowed us with how grown up 
and sensible they all were. They 
all enjoyed their first night away 
with school and developed lots 
of fabulous teamwork skills and
 built their independence. 
We are so proud of them all.  

FRIDAY 21ST MARCH
Pay £1 to this worthy cause and 

come into school in non-uniform

Michael L - When I went 
to Delamere I liked the big 

hill walk because we got 
to stroll through the windy 

forest.

Summer R- I like it at 
Delamere when we made 
stick pictures and toasted 
marshmallows on the fire. 
We made a den for Coach 

Joe to sleep in.

Olivia R - What an 
amazing time it was! When 

we went to Delamere I saw a 
small brown frog and we took 
a photo. My favourite part was 

going up the hill so that we 
could see the 

beautiful view.





EasterEaster
Come down and join us for an Come down and join us for an 

afternoon of fun, fun and chocolate!afternoon of fun, fun and chocolate!

Wednesday 26th March
GREEN AND RED TEAMS Thursday 27th March

YELLOW AND BLUE TEAMS

£1.00 per BOOK

or 6 for £5.00
(more chances of 

winnnig) Books and dabbers 
will be on sale via 

school spider from
WEDNESDAY 12 MARCH

3.30pm 
start


